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	 	 Western Canada Sub-Regional Manager

LiUNA congratulates Shell and it’s partners on the positive financial investment decision (FID) for  
the LNG Canada Project in northwestern British Columbia. This $40 billion dollar plant and  
pipeline project is the largest in Canadian history and will continue critical industrial development 
in northern B.C. 

Our LiUNA Local 1611 members are ready to go to work. As well, LiUNA looks forward to  
working with local communities, indigenous groups and women to train up the necessary  
workforce for this massive project. It will be all hands on deck. 

This project is also good for the global environment by providing LNG to Asia which will assist 
them in weaning off coal. It is the best example of thinking globally and acting locally.

We also congratulate the Federal and Provincial Governments for their teamwork and concerted 
efforts to make this happen for the benefit of the Country.

The future looks bright, powered by LNG and LiUNA.


